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Test Member  
123 Main St. 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
        RE: 1234567 
 
Dear Mr. Member: 
 
On December 19, 2019, SERS notified you of the Retirement Board’s formal action to 
deny your application for disability.  This notice also informed you of your rights to 
appeal this decision.  
 
All of the evidence submitted on appeal has been reviewed. On the basis of this 
information, the Retirement Board upheld their original decision to [deny your 
application for/terminate your] [disability benefits/survivor benefits]. All appeal rights 
have now ceased. 
 
If you can establish that your medical condition(s) has progressed, a new application 
may be submitted. Under current law, all applications for a disability benefit must be 
made within two years of your last contributing date of service.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office toll-free at 800-878-5853 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Member Services 
 
 
cc:  Treasurer 
 Personnel Director 
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